
As with all of the recent proposed firearms restriction legislation, this does nothing to address the illegal use of firearms by criminals.  

Securing firearms in a safe manner is the responsibility currently of all responsible legal firearms owners.

  This bill will only punish someone who has their firearms stolen.  Consider the all too common scenario that a firearms owner is 
away from their house or place of gun storage, and their fire arms are stolen unknowingly while they are on vacation or simply out of 
town?  How will this person report the theft within the designated time? 

Stop creating poorly developed legislation that does nothing to address illegal criminal use of firearms that leads to actual firearms 
related violence.  Start enforcing existing laws especially in the crime spiking areas of Portland, where rioting and violence were 
allowed to occur for over 100 days during 2020.


